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UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM

TO: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents, SGOD and CID Chiefs, Section
Heads, Division DRRM Team, SDO Personnel and All Others Concerned

FROM: CATHERINE ALAVERA, CES
Schools Division Superintende “'

SUBJECT: Conduct of Hazard Mapping In All Offices and Facilities of SDO

DATE : February 26, 2020

In accordance with Section 2, (a) of the Republic Act 10121 known as Strengthening The
Philippine Disaster Risk Reduction and Management System, the DRRM Section of School
Governance and Operation Division (SGOD) will conduct Hazard Mapping in all offices and facilities
of SDO-Quezon on March 2-3, 2020.

For your information and guidance.
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